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To Whom It May Concern
Dear Sir

51 Fitzjohn’s Avenue, London NW3 6PH

You may be aware that some internal refurbishment works are presently being undertaken at 51
Fitzjohn’s Avenue,

As required by Camden Borough Council we hereby give notice that it is our intensions to commence
the construction of an extension to the existing front basement area of 51 Fitzjohn's Avenue. The
purpose of the excavation is to extend the existing basement to provide space for an additional
apartment as detailed within the Planning Approval Ref: - 2013/7379/P dated 30" March 2015.

That part of the front of the building where such works are to be carried out will have a protective
hoarding set immediately behind the back line of the pavement. All waste and excavated material will

be disposed of using skips. There is no reason why you should be in any way inconvenienced by the
proposed works, but should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

'ohn Haynes

Registered Office: 103 High Street, Waltham Gross, Hertfordshire, EN8 7AN
Registered in England No. 5348282
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To Whom It May Concern

Dear Sir

51 Fitzjohn’s Avenue, London NW3 6PH

You may be aware that some internal refurbishment works are presently being undertaken at 51
Fitzjohn's Avenue.

As required by Camden Borough Council we hereby give notice that it is our intensions to commence
the construction of an extension to the existing front basement area of 51 Fitzjohn’s Avenue. The
purpose of the excavation is to extend the existing basement to provide space for an additional
apartment as detailed within the Planning Approval Ref: - 2013/7379/P dated 30" March 2015.

That part of the front of the building where such works are fo be carried out will have a protective
hoarding set immediately behind the back line of the pavement. All waste and excavated material will
be disposed of using skips. There is no reason why you should be in any way inconvenienced by the
proposed works, but should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

P

John Haynes

Reglstered Office: 102 High Street, Waltham Cross, Hertfordshire, EN8 7AN
Registered in England No. 5348282
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To Whom It May Concern

Dear Sir

51 Fitzjohn’s Avenue, London NW3 6PH

You may be aware that some internal refurbishment works are presently being undertaken at 51
Fitzjohn's Avenue,

As required by Camden Borough Council we hereby give notice that it is our intensions to commence
the construction of an extension to the existing front basement area of 51 Fitzjohn’s Avenue. The
purpose of the excavation is to extend the existing basement to provide space for an additional
apariment as detailed within the Planning Approval Ref: - 2013/7379/P dated 30" March 2015.

That part of the front of the building where such works are to be carried out will have a protective
hoarding set immediately behind the back line of the pavement. All waste and excavated material will

be disposed of using skips. There is no reason why you should be in any way inconvenienced by the
proposed works, but should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

John Haynes

Registered Office: 103 High Street, Waltham Cross, Hertfordshire, ENB 7AN
Registered in England No. 5348282



